From: Paul XXX

**Sent:** 11 April 2019 11:33

To: K Cardus; xxxx Cc: xxxx; xxxxxx

Subject: RE: Barton Court Satellite - Meeting

Kirstin,

Okay, this now makes sense. It just seemed odd to do, but if they are using the system to make work then ...

On a separate note, we met with KCC & CCC this morning. It was slightly odd, because CCC planners wanted to speak to both QE and us (QE were not there), but only really to get an understanding of what we were asking for at this meeting.

Marisa from KCC was there, but even from the start she said that they have had public contact them about this (possibly FOI), so we clearly could not have the commercially sensitive conversations with her in the room.

A couple of good things came out of the meeting:-

- 1. Marisa confirmed that KCC would be providing the school with a letter of support, and would also include some wording about <u>potential</u> use of S106 funding (no promises). She made it clear that KCC would be putting other funds.
- 2. CCC Planners have now understood what our process and timeline is, and so Nathan will be having the Pre-App meeting with them either tomorrow, or Monday. They are being "helpful".

We will keep you posted as we go.

Thanks,